
Sparrows Class Newsletter 13th May 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads:  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Hannah Layfield. Deputy Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts 

Stars of the week 

Alex- for including everyone in her games.  

Iona My- for her super grit and determination 

with new challenges. 

Our Handwriting Hero this week is Jessica 

 

Our Class Blog 

Check out our class blog for pictures and information about our learning: https://keeblesparrows.edublogs.org/ 

 

School Dates 

May 
W/C 16th – Year 2 SAT’s 
Friday 20th – Sports Day 
W/C 23rd – Year 2 SAT’s 
W/C 23rd – RE week 
Friday 27th – Jubilee Picnic 
Friday 27th – Break up 
 
June 
Monday 6th – Staff Training Day 
Tuesday 7th – School re-opens 
Wednesday 8th – Discover Africa Launch 
Tuesday 14th – Class Photos 
Tuesday 14th – Reception 2022 information evening 

 

 
 

Reminders   

PE will be every Wednesday and Friday this half term. PE will be outside if and when it is weather appropriate.  
Please ensure that children are wearing appropriate school PE kit:  

 Navy tracksuit bottoms/shorts  

 White t-shirt  

 Navy hoody or jumper 

 Suitable outdoor footwear (trainers) 
Please ensure all long hair is tied up on a P.E. day and any earrings are out. We cannot allow the children to wear plasters over their earrings.  
 
Please bring reading books and records in every day. 
 
Please encourage your child to practise their spellings in their spelling journals. 

Our Thought of the Week 
 

Can you have a look around your house and see what 
materials things are made from and whether they are 
suitable for their use? 

What have we learned this week? 

In Maths, we have been practising telling the time to the hour, half past, quarter past and quarter to. The children 

have been using the timetable of the day to learn the key times. I wonder if the children can do this at home during 

their bedtime, teatime and other key aspects of their day.  

In English, we have been practising some SATs style reading questions and learning how to answer a range of 

different questions accurately and thoroughly. 

Our new spellings for this coming week are using the le making the l sound at the end of words. The spellings are: 

apple, table, bottle, little, middle, able, wobble, multiple, dazzle, riddle. 

Our learning mission sessions we have enjoyed starting to make our products.   
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